
Sheshequin Township Minutes

March 17th, 2025 Regular Meeting 

Chairman Lafy opened the meeting at 6:30pm:  

Attendees, Chairman Kurt D. Lafy, John Smith, member were present and Vice-Chairman Joe Richter was 

absent; also present was secretary, Lori Kepner.  There was one visitor present, Brandy Smith

Smith motioned to accept the February 18th, 2025 Regular Meeting minutes.  Lafy seconded and all 

agreed.   The road master provided a verbal road report.  They have been repairing equipment as 

needed.  They have been filling some pot holes, cleaning pipes and taking care of icy patches.  There is 

nothing new with the radios.  2016 Dump truck is at Watson Diesel, they need to get the rake ready for 

the summer and hopefully start road work soon.  The board discussed bidding out the fuel and anti-skid 

this year.  Smith made amotion to bid out diesel fuel this year and AS-1 anti-skid; bids to be opened at 

the April 21, 2025 meeting.  Lafy seconded and all agreed.

There is nothing new to report on the Fire Dept, EMC or Web site.  There is nothing new with the 

township website.  

Old Business: There is nothing new on the progress for the Solar Ordinance.  The board discussed the 

email received on Antolic.  Lafy will contact Paul Litwin and discuss further.   There is nothing new to 

report on the previous code violations within the Township.  Code Inspections Inc. are continuing to 

work on these violations.  The SEO officer will be coming to the office to grab the sewer files soon.  They 

will then scan them into their system and return the physical files to the Township.

New Business:  The Board discussed Spring Cleanup.  Kepner explained the cost of the packer has gone 

up this year to $750.00.  The clean up this year will be June 21, 2025 same time as last year and same 

costs for tires etc.  Smith made the motion; Lafy seconded and all agreed.

  

Smith made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report.  Lafy seconded and all agreed. The meeting was 

adjourned at 7:00pm.  

Next meeting will be April 21, 2025, at 6:30pm.     

Minutes prepared by Lori Kepner, Secretary


